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The Columbus City School District does not discriminate based upon sex, race, color, national origin, religion, age, disability,  
sexual orientation, gender identity/expression, ancestry, familial status or military status with regard to admission, access,  
treatment or employment. This policy is applicable in all district programs and activities. 

 

Mission: Each student is highly educated, prepared for leadership and service, and empowered for success as a citizen in a global community. 
 

April 26, 2019 
 
Dear Community Member, 
 

Greetings, my name is Edmund Baker, I am the proud principal of South High School.  I 
am sending you this letter to request donations and to invite you to participate in our annual, 
Back to School “Bulldog Bash” on Saturday, August 10, 2019 from 12:00pm to 2:00pm.  This 
event is a kick off to the upcoming school year.  We want to provide our students, parents and 
community with resources to make this school year successful for our children.   If you plan to 
participate, we are requesting that you set up a table and offer free resources or information 
about your organization to our Southside parents, students and community.  

 
We also plan on giving all who attend school supplies, school uniforms, food, and 

provide free health screenings. All of these items are essential to starting off the school year on a 
positive and focused path. I hope that you will be able to add to our donation list or participate 
by hosting an information table.  If you are able to participate please contact Ms. Jenetta Bell by 
email (Jbell6909@columbus.k12.oh.us) or phone (614-365-5541) by June 3, 2019 utilizing the 
attached form.  Thank you in advance for your donation or participation. 

 
     Event details 

Date and Time:     August 10, 2019, 12:00pm to 2:00pm 
Location:                South High School, 1160 Ann Street 
Contact person:   Jenetta Bell 
Email:      jbell6909@columbus.k12.oh.us 
Set up time:    11:00am 
Estimate# of attendees:   200 
Location:    Front lawn of School 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Edmund Baker  
Edmund Baker 
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Please use the form to record your donation amounts and return to Ms. Jenetta Bell at 
jbell6909@columbus.k12.oh.us by June 3, 2019.  We greatly appreciate any support you can 

provide. 
 

The Co lumbus  Ci ty  Schoo l  D i s t r i c t  does  not  d i s cr im ina te  ba sed  on  r ace ,  co lor ,  r e l i g ion ,  sex ,  n a t iona l  or i g i n ,  d i s ab i l i t y  
or  a ge  

w i th  rega rd  to  admi s s ion ,  a cces s ,  t r ea tmen t  or  emp loyment .  Th i s  po l i cy  i s  app l i cab l e  i n  a l l  d i s t r i c t  p rograms  and  
ac t i v i t i e s .  

 

Contact Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Association or Group Name: __________________________________________________ 

Contact Email: _____________________________ 

Contact Phone Number: ______________________ 

Number of Tables/Chairs need: ________________ 
 
 

Food Items Donation 
Quantity  

Hot Dogs  

Hot Dog Buns  

Juice Boxes  

Candy  

Individual small chip bags  

School Supplies Donation 
Quantity  

Pens  

Pencils  

Boxes of Crayons  

Boxes of Markers  

Packs of Lined Filler 
Paper 

 

Folders  

Notebooks  

Book bags  
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